
Corcoran Unified School District
1520 Patterson Avenue, Corcoran, California 93212

(559) 992-8888 – Fax (559) 992-1253

May 9th, 2022
Dear Parent / Guardian:

In accordance with Board Policy 6021, the Corcoran Unified School District recognizes that
some students may have special needs or unique concerns related to their educational
needs.

As classes are being formed for the 2022-2023 school year, the school staff will seek to
provide balance within classes to provide the most educationally sound setting for all
students. In order to create balance, classes will be formed with the following priorities in
mind:

1. Gender
2. Ability
3. Language
4. Behavior
5. Class-size requirements
6. Parent Preference

Parents are invited to use the link below to indicate a teacher preference for the next school
year. Parents need to understand it may not be possible to be given their first choice.
Parents should specify a second or third choice. Parent preferences will be accepted via
the QR Code below from May 16th to May 20th, 2022.

Please select the QR Code for your child’s grade for the next school year. If you have
any questions, please call your child’s school. Each site is open from 9:00-3:00 daily.

1st Grade 2nd Grade 3rd Grade

4th Grade 5th Grade
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